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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Molecular pathophysiology and morphology, reflecting
tumor biology, clinical management, and outcome, may be
precisely individualized. Apart from clinical staging,
molecular profiling enables targeting of the identified
underlying alterations, rather than histology. In an
increasing number of gastrointestinal malignancies,
molecular classification implies treatment modality.

Therefore, molecular classifications and their therapeutic
implications should be extensively studied. The entry of
novel molecular targeted therapies into routine oncology
practice clearly underscores the urgent need for clinicians
to be aware of these new possibilities. An individualized
multimodal diagnosis and treatment of gastrointestinal
cancers changes rapidly, and we have to understand and
imply all of these modalities into daily clinical life.

On the other hand, the investigation of potential
biomarkers for screening, diagnosis, and treatment of
cancers is an area of intense research. We invite new
insights both in molecular biomarkers and molecular
profiling of cancers in terms of the most appropriate
treatment.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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